SERV. NAC. DE SALUD
HOSPITAL REGIONAL DE CONCEPCION
SERCEO DE CIRUGIA

JEEL DE IGNACIO GONZALEZ 6.

CONCEPCION, March 4, 1954

Philip E. Blackerby, Jr., D.D.S. W.K. Kellog Foundation Battle Creek, Michigan

Dear Mr. Blackerby:

I have received your letter of February 17, about the possibility of giving Dr. Vivaldi an aditional three months.

BIBLI

We are very pleased of the progress of Dr. Vivaldi and very grateful of your generous offer of an extention of his fellowship.

Our Faculty has approved the extention of the leave of Dr. Vivaldi as you request it, till May 31, 1954.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ignacio González G. DEAN